
MORNINGTHORPE AND FRITTON  ANNUAL PARISH MEETING    TUESDAY. 12th May 2015 

The Annual Parish Meeting was held on Tuesday, 12th May 2015 at 7.30pm at The Barn, Friars Farm, 

Morningthorpe. 

The Clerk of the Parish Council and five people , Mr P Rodger  Chairman of the Parish Council, Mr D 

Sargent, Mrs C McDonnell, Mr P Cooper and Mrs N Cullum were present. 

Mr Rodger opened the meeting  and read out the minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting 2014 which 

were then signed. 

He gave information about the year in his report  mentioning in particular the  taking of grit bins 

(both specific and non  specific )from their positions  - no trace having been found  as to who was 

responsible or where the bins went.  He referred to the seat having been purchased  with money 

towards this from the funding received re the litter pick. 

He thanked Councillors and Clerk for their service over the year including Ernie Oxer who has now 

retired  from the Council.  

Balances of the Parish Council accounts as at 31st March 2015 were noted:-  Community account 

£208.69, Business  saver account £402.96 and Business Saver account  2  £3413.54 – petty cash 

£8.58. With cheques totalling £103.76 not through the bank.  

The matter of speeding of vehicles  was discussed – it being considered that a 30mph limit should be 

requested.  The matter to be raised at Parish Council . 

The meeting was then closed.  

 


